
From: ARMIDA ACOSTA
To: Rigo Garcia; admn@cityofwhittier.org; WebMail - ComDev; WebMail - Pks; WebMail - PubWks
Subject: Please save our beautiful trees in Whittier
Date: Tuesday, January 23, 2024 12:13:15 PM

[NOTICE:  This message originated outside of City of Whittier -- DO NOT CLICK on links or
open attachments unless you are sure the content is safe.]
To Whom It May Concern, 
I writing to express my love for the city of Whittier that has been my home for the last 27
years.  I moved to Whittier from the city of Los Angeles because I fell in love with the tree
lined streets and the parks. This city provides a small-town environment like no other city
nearby.  The removal of the trees will take away the charm that makes our city so beautiful
and special.  Please consider maintaining the trees and finding an alternative for your project. 

 Let's keep Whitter beautiful ! 

Thank you for your attention to this matter, 

Armida Acosta and family

RECEIVED ON: January 23, 2024
Council Meeting: January 23, 2024 
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